
Ms Daniela Busti, a student in the first year of the Innsbruck PhD Programme in 
Neuroscience, has been awarded a stipend for a training stay by NENS (Network of 
European Neuroscience Schools). This award will allow Ms Busti to spend 
approximately two months at the MRC Anatomical Neuropharmacology Unit in Oxford 
in the laboratory of Dr. Capogna. Ms Busti is at the Dept. Pharmacology in the laboratory 
of Dr. Francesco Ferraguti, where she studies the cytoarchitectonic and 
neuropharmacology of the intercalated cell masses of the amygdala, a poorly understood 
area critically involved in fear learning. 


